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KPDNHEP issues 12 notices to barbershops, beauty
salons in N. Sembilan

SEREMBAN, June 10 - The Ministry of Domestic Trade and Consumer Affairs (KPDNHEP) in Negeri
Sembilan issued 12 notices to barbershops and beauty salon operators in the state today seeking
clarification on their service charges.

He said the shopowners would be given between three to five days to respond, and warning notices would
subsequently be issued to them, with further action taken against those found to be profiteering.

"We welcome all cooperation from consumers to report to the ministry in case of any unreasonable price
hikes at barbershops and beauty salons," he told reporters after visiting a hairdressing firm here today.

State KPDNHEP director Ain Arjuna Aziz Zaman said the notices were issued to three barbershops in
Seremban, five in Port Dickson and four in Kuala Pilah.

Complaints can be lodged via email to ‘e-aduan@kpdnhep.gov.my’ or by calling 03-88826245 or through
Whatsapp at 019-2794317.-BERNAMA

(HANG TAHUN
AABtcom

1967 - 2020

is-'-1

https://www.bernama.com/en/general/news.php?id=1850070

